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( February 11, 1994

The Honorable Deborah Pryce
Member, United States
House of Representatives
200 N. High Street 1

Columbus, Ohio 43215
,

Dear Congresswoman Pryce:

I am responding to your letter dated January 18, 1994, enclosing
correspondence from your constituent, Mr. Tim Wagner, who is representing the
Battelle Permit Opposition Committee. I would like to inform you of actions
the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission intends to take to address Mr. Wagner's
concerns.

Our responsible Regional Office in Illinois has sent a letter to Mr. Wagner to
notify him that it has received his letter and will review his concerns.
Inspectors from this Regional Office visited the Battelle facility during the
week of January 31, 1994, to review the facility's programs and to determine
if the facility is being operated in compliance with NRC requirements. The
results from this site visit will be reviewed to determine if additional NRC
actions are required. When we finish this review, you will be notified of our
findings.

1 trust this reply responds to your concerns.
,

Sincere h d @ d by
Jarm fl Taybr -

James M. Taylor
Executive Director
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